EDITION 2 NOV 2014
Hello everybody , October was a busy month as always around the retreat , a lot of prep work on the golf course after

some very good rains and a lot of sunshnie . Our golf event was very successful with many new players . A visit by a very enthuistic Paynesville Probus group ,

enjoying a cupper by the camp fire at "Diggers

Elsa raeme Graeme

. Gi .
Cheryl Brooks , Phillipa Jefferies & Uli Wagner

Greg Carter with the winner ~ Graeme Buckingham with
Maurice Irvine playing partner Graeme Bambrook

Linda Dehle from Victor Harbour

A very impressive light show , just over the Badcoe Club , would have been
a great experience if you had your van parked at the time ??

Dennis Baugley CEO Melbourne Shrine of Remembrance
pictured admiring one of the latest uniforms to the retreat museum

Melbourne cup day at the retreat , a great event with our friends and other vets , our local
Bairnsdale adult equestrian club putting on a show to entertain our guests .

Cockatoo Rise is now incorporated , as part of the government regulations we need a member ship base . Annie and I would be grateful
for your support in joing our : Friends of Cockatoo Rise “group . membership is $5 per person annually $20 for groups .
membership forms can be obtained from us by calling Greg 0409418332 or e mail cockatoorise@wideband.net.au



